

NR_key_name: 12B1B06785A0FE24852562FA00667D6F
SendTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Christopher Barger/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 03/27/1996
DisplayDate_Time: 1:40:46 PM
ComposedDate: 03/27/1996
ComposedDate_Time: 1:39:28 PM
Subject: Re: CIA/Cuba

We finished document review Wednesday afternoon, and sent a request to mary to go to CIA Friday to work on Cuba stuff. This response is FYI. To: Christopher Barger/ARRB, Michelle Seguin/ARRBcc: From: Manuel Legaspi/ARRB Date: 03/27/96 01:29:22 PM Subject: Re: CIA/CubaFYI To: Manuel Legaspi/ARRBcc: From: Mary McAuliffe/ARRB Date: 03/27/96 12:20:46 PM Subject: Re: CIA/CubaIt looks like Friday could still be busy with document-review-related stuff, although I'll know better by tomorrow afternoon. I'm not going to be in on Friday, which adds an additional complication. If your project is extremely time-sensitive, then go ahead, but I really don't think this is the best time to go--either from HRG's point of view or mine.

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: